
Bankruptcy or Default of Student Loan Resolution

Resolution is required if the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) indicates that:

1. You are in default on a federal student loan or

2. You have one or more student loans in active bankruptcy status.

You will need to contact the holder of your loan(s) to make satisfactory repayment

arrangements or obtain a copy of documentation confirming your current status. If you’re not

sure who holds your loan(s), check your Student Aid Report for the name and phone numbers

of the lender, guaranty agency, Direct Loan Servicers or U.S. Education Department Regions

holding your loan(s). You can also access your student loan information online at

www.nslds.ed.gov under Financial Aid Review, using your U.S. Department of Education PIN.

You must provide documentation to the Financial Aid Office from the holder of your loan

confirming resolution in order to receive Federal Financial Aid.


